
-----Original Message----- 
From: secretary  
Sent: Thursday, 23 August 2007 9:52 AM 
To: Committee, FPA (SEN) 
Subject: Submission - Commonwealth Electoral Amendment (Democratic Plebiscites) Bill 
2007. 

Dear Sir/Madam,  
 
The Douglas Shire Sustainability Group (DSSG) is an environmental advocacy group 
which represents 160 individuals from a diverse cross section of our community. 
 
We welcome the Senate Inquiry into Commonwealth Electoral Amendment 
(Democratic Plebiscites) Bill 2007 and support the proposed amendments. 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
Roisin Allen  
(On behalf of DSSG Committee) 
 




